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NAPA SONOMA USBC ASSOCIATION 

JANUARY 2017 NEWSLETTER 

Message from Dianne 

Welcome back to the beginning of a new year and 
the start of our second half of league seasons.  We 
hope that you had a great holiday season. 

We also hope that everyone will be bowling great 
and getting in some fantastic scores this second 
half of the season. 

Jr. City Tournament 

The Jr. program will be gearing up for their city 
tournament to be held on February 11 & 12, 2017.   

Everyone is welcome to come and watch our very 
accomplished bowlers. 

Leagues 

We mourn the sad passing of one of our league 
secretaries, Jerry Lundeen.  Jerry was secretary of 
the Golden Senior that bowled on Thursday 
afternoon.  Jerry Will be sadly missed. 

Another bowler and also a retired Jr. Coach for 
many years, Ernie Abbott passed away in early 
December.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to the 
families of each of our bowlers. 

Bowling Calendar 

Jr. City Tourn.  February 11 & 12 
Adult/Sr. City Tourn. March 4 & 5 
BVL State Finals March 25, Manteca 

Secretaries 

Reminder January averages are due to the 
association manager by the 27 of January and 
should be a/o January 13, 2017. 

End of League averages due by May 15, 2017.  If 
your league does not end by that date please 
advise Dianne.  Averages are due to National 
Headquarters by the end of May 2017. 

The women’s travel team will be traveling to 
Country Club Bowl in San Rafael on January 15, 
2017. 

The Nor-Cal Travel team will be traveling to  
Modesto for January and San Mateo for February. 

 

To Contact Us:  

Dianne Bartke – Association Manager 
306 Robert Way 
Napa, CA 94558 
c (707) 815-4473 
dianneb@nsusbc.com 

Patrick Havens 
(707) 681-5911 
patrickh@nsusbc.com 

Please put a note in the Association Box if 
you would like to add something to our 
newsletters. 
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JUNIORS NEWS 

 

With the first half finishing a look back shows our 
bowlers improving and some outstanding scores 
are being made.  And because of the adults 
support, we seem to have ignited them to improve 
themselves and get more patches. 

I am only posting the top Series and Game if they 
got at least a 350 Series and 150 Game, but most 
everyone has, and the few who haven’t are close. 
Plus some have steadily went from one to the next 
award. 

 

YOUTH AWARDS (1st half) 
PREPS 

Tyler Horell – 350 Series 

Tyson Raheem – 350 Series/150 Game 

Nolan Syverson – 400 Series/150 
Game 

Tegan Syverson – 350 Series 

Anthony Trejo – 350 Series 

Hanna Villanueva – 350 Series 

 

JUNIORS 

Kellie Buder – 400 Series/175 Game 

Jenzel Calonsag – 500 Series/200 
Game 

Hali Chaykin – 400 Series/150 Game 

Morgan Cravea – 350 Series 

Sophie Cravea – 550 Series/225 Game 

Nate Daw – 350 Series 

Joseph Havens – 550 Series/200 Game 

Tyler Jackson – 400 Series/150 Game 

Wesley LaRue – 350 Series 

Jillian Merryweather – 350 Series/150 
Game 

Luke Miller – 350 Series 

Gabriel Munoz – 450 Series/225 game 

Melody Neal – 150 game 

Ariana Nijem – 450 Series/150 Game 

Charlie Plumel – 350 Series/150 Game 

Darren Roberts – 600 Series/225 
Game 

Lawrence Salanga – 450 Series/180 
Game 

Camry Smith – 350 Series 

Zoey Taylor – 350 Series/150 Game 

Brianna Todaro – 450 Series/175 
Game 

Cenya Villanueva – 400 Series/180 
Game 

Rosa Villanueva – 400 Series/150 
Game 

Tavi Wells-Buckner400 Series/150 
Game 

Karina Yeager – 550 Series/200 Game 

Wesley Yee – 400 Series/175 Game 

BANTAMS Awards are posted on 
North Wall 

 
High Scores for December 
 
We are getting lots of applications 
for awards for the Adult Leagues.  
Keep up the good work.  Here are 
a few of the higher awards being 
given: 
 
Joshua Fjellman 703 Series 
Bruce Hegelein 235 Game 
Chet Gunther        Triplicate 162 
Chuck Sollars         140 pins over 

average series 
Ed Harris  658 Series 
Linda Ladiero 233 Game & 

604 Series 
William Dodson 647 Series 
Poncho Gallardo 635 Series 
Sandra McGee  541 Series 
Craig Koen  635 Series 
Don Ramsey  610 Series 


